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OMAC News:


Thanks to all who attended this year’s Spring Camp (April 23-25), it was a huge success!  In addition to featuring the second Kimoodo certification course, students took advantage of classes in padded weapons, staff, and kali sticks – not to mention the various sparring and training workshops.  There was a seminar on sports massage and Helen Yee, a former OMAC student, gave a presentation on acupuncture.  Extra Special Thanks go to Jerry Beck and his skills in the kitchen.


On Friday, May 14, several brave souls manned the Bruce Lee Exhibit in some unpredictable weather at the Community Culture Festival.  The event took place in downtown Columbus at City Hall and included a large sampling of the city’s diverse ethnic groups, offering unique music, dances, souvenirs and lots and lots of good food.  OMAC spread the legacy of Bruce Lee and reminded the city that part of it resides right here.  We also got the crowd excited with an impressive demonstration of Taekwondo skill.  Many thanks to the dedicated group from Nationwide, led by Andy Skeen and Robert Gray.  Many, MANY thanks to Jee Young Choi and her crew from OSU.


The USTU/OTA State Championship took place May 22 in Cincinnati.  All of the OMAC students who participated won medals.  More information will be available soon.

Cincinnati also hosted the initial charter member meeting of the United States Taekwondo Alliance.  After the OTA Championship concluded, several people excited about the USTA’s vision met to work on its structure.  No current Taekwondo organization is offering the support and perspective that the USTA is designed to provide.  It’s not too late to get in at the very beginning!  Information is available through email or by asking your instructors.

Congratulations to everyone who passed their tests at the Main Branch Promotion Test in Columbus, OH, on May 25, and the 161 Branch Promotion Test in Columbus on the 27th!

Upcoming Events:

Come compete in the 19th Battle of Indianapolis in (how’d you guess?) Indianapolis, IN., taking place on July 30-31.  See website (www.omacindiana.com/boi.shtml.) for details.

Don’t forget about the 22nd moogong summer camp, July 22 (Thur.)-July 25(Sun.), Kenyon College, Gambier, OH 43022, 740-427-5000.  Instructor Certification Seminars in Kimoodo, Taekwondo, referee, coaching.  Take advantage of the EARLY BIRD SPECIAL: $279 ($339 non member) if turned in by June 15.  Full-time registration turned in by July 5 is $299($349). Full-time reg. after 7/5 is $349($399).  Part-time registration (minimum of four classes) is $125, with additional classes at  $30 each.  The famous summer promotion test will take place at this camp; you don’t want to miss it! See brochure for more information.

